Mr P Peacock Clerk to Huntingdon Town Council

Clerk Email address: philip.peacock@huntingdontown.gov.uk 09 January 2018

Dear Clerk

Council Tax - Precept 2016/17

Thank you for your providing details of your precept requirements for the forthcoming year.

I now write to confirm details of the level of charge for your town/parish: -

Thank you for your Notified Precept of:	£929,550
Tax Base for Area (Equated number of Band D Properties)	7255
Band D Charge (to cover Local Council Precept)	£128.13

You will appreciate that Huntingdonshire to look for efficiency savings and again this year we have communicated exclusively by email which has proved both successful and economic.

Please remember to advise the district council of any change to your email or other contact details as we will be writing to you by the same medium for your next precept in October 2016.

The timing of precept payments will remain unaltered in 2016/17.

- For precepts not exceeding £30,000 in any year, one total payment on 30 April of that year.
- For precepts exceeding £30,000 in any year, 50% of the total payment on 30 April and the balance on 30 September of that year.

If you have any queries regarding the above, or if the precept figure quoted is incorrect, please contact Lynn Palmer urgently by email at Lynn.Palmer@huntingdonshire.gov.uk or by telephone on (01480) 388154.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Sims

Local Taxation Manager
Huntingdonshire District Council

(01480) 388138